

Midlothian

Mrs Jennifer Allison HEAD TEACHER

Telephone: 0131 271 4570

Email: bonnyrigg_ps@midlothian.gov.uk

Website: http//:bonnyrigg.mgfl.net

Twitter: @bonnyrigg1



BONNYRIGG PRIMARY SCHOOL COCKPEN ROAD BONNYRIGG MIDLOTHIAN EH19 3HR

20th August 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Welcome back to Bonnyrigg Nursery. We hope that you and your family had a lovely summer break.

We have decided to change the route by which parents/carers/children enter and leave the nursery.

We felt that the current entrance was very small and rather uninviting and decided to make some changes.

From Tuesday 21st August all children and their parents/carers should:

- enter the nursery through the cloakroom (the way you used to leave)
- register your child and hang up their coat (if appropriate)
- settle your child in nursery
- leave by the Cockpen Road door (the way you used to come in)
- scooters/bikes should be left beside the bike racks

Exceptions to this would be anybody with a buggy who should **enter and exit** the nursery through the nursery cloakroom. We would take this opportunity to remind all parents/carers that the one way system is very much in place for the Health and safety of our children.

You will see that we have removed the pigeon holes. Most communications are now emailed to parents/carers. In future, any paper communications will be handed to you at the end of the nursery session.

Staff have spent time over the holidays developing a warm and inviting area within our new entrance and we hope that you will take time to read the notices etc.

We are looking forward to beginning this new system on Tuesday. Staff will be on hand to keep everybody right.

Kind regards

Caroline Findlay
Depute Head Teacher

Caroline Fridlay

Our Values

Our Values

Foreign Foreign Control Contro

